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Last week, six of our Year 2 children 

participated in the Thanet Schools' 

Gymnastics Festival. The children 

completed various activities and 

performed a routine that they had been 

practising for the past few weeks. Well 

done to all the children involved: Starlet, 

Reggie G, Porter, Harley T, Swara, 

Amreen.  

 

 

 

This term our Big Question is  

 

 

School Council 

School council are collecting non-perishable food items for Thanet Food Link. If you can, 
please contribute items such as: tins, pasta, rice, biscuits. Please bring in any donations 
to the classrooms before half term. More information can be found here:  
https://thanetfoodlink.org.uk/ 

 

 

Year 3 are well under way with their 

swimming lessons; Miss Bates has 

commended the children for the effort, 

determination and skills they have 

shown during their swimming lessons 

so far. 

 

 

 

Sporting news 

 

One of our ex pupils, Jake 

Stevens, represented 

England at the weekend. 

He ran the 8km British 

Athletics Cross Challenge. 

Well done Jake, we are 

very proud of you. He also 

stills holds the Bromstone 

500m record! 

 

 

 

https://thanetfoodlink.org.uk/
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Bromstone Primary School is 
committed to the continuous 
raising of achievement of all our 
pupils.  
 

Regular attendance is critical if 
our pupils are to be successful 
and benefit from the 
opportunities presented to 
them.   
 

We are committed to building 
strong relationships with 
families to ensure pupils have 
the support in place to attend 
school. 
 

Please click on the following link 
for information and guidance on 
attendance:  
 

Bromstone Primary School - 

Attendance 
 

 

Key Stage 1 – Books and Biscuits 

We are inviting parents/guardians into classes to see the children's work from this term. 

Years R and 1 are welcome in on Tuesday 6th February at 2.30pm to find out about our new 
books and how the children can be supported at home when reading their new books.  

Year 2’s date is Thursday 8th February at 2.30pm.  

We look forward to seeing you all. 

 

 

 

          Help! Robbers! 
 

Year R are studying superheroes this 

term. This week the focus has been 

cops and robbers! One morning, when 

the children came to school, they found 

a crime scene…their bikes had been 

‘stolen’. The children had to collect 

evidence in the form of fingerprints to 

find the guilty culprits! Luckily the bikes 

have been returned today! 

 

 

Thanet Endeavour Learning Trust 
 

The TELT AGM is being held at 4pm on Wednesday 31st January 2024 at Garlinge Primary 
School and Nursery. All stakeholders, including parents and staff, are welcome to attend. 
 

“Notice is hereby given that the Annual General meeting of the Thanet Endeavour Learning 
Trust will be held at 4pm on Wednesday 31st January 2024 at Garlinge Primary School and 
Nursery, Westfield Road, Margate, CT9 5PA”. 
 

https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=Attendance&pid=249
https://www.bromstoneschool.com/page/?title=Attendance&pid=249
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